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7th September 2015 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome back after what I hope has been an enjoyable summer. To those 
families who are new to us, please accept a very warm welcome as you join 
our school community. It is not just the children who are part of our school 
but all their families too. 
 
We are looking forward to the start of another busy and successful year for 
our school after another summer of refurbishment. The KS2 classroom is 
looking very bright and airy with the new skylights and the new roof adds the 
finishing touches to 5 years of renewing, replacing and refurbishing! 
 
We continue to operate an open-door policy and should you have any 
concerns at all, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s teacher, who will 
be please to meet with you either before 9am or after 3.15pm, so that 
teaching time is not interrupted. Details of Parent’s Evenings will be sent out 
later this half-term. 
 
The staff and I look forward to continue working with you to enable your child 
to make the best progress possible in their academic and personal. 
development. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs L.W. Smith 
Headteacher 
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